
From: orlando castillo < > 

Date: February 9, 2018 at 3:03:51 PM CST 

To: Justin Sellers < > 

Cc: Spring Castillo < > 

Subject: letter from the Castillos @ 1005 Shelley Ave 

 

My wife Spring and I have lived at 1005 Shelley Ave since June of 2006.  This is the property 

next door to Justin and Malavika's property at 1007 Shelley Ave. 

 

The Sellers have been very proactive in reaching out to us to share their plans for 1007 

Shelley.  We have reviewed their architect's drawings and renderings.  We have also had a 

chance to get to know each over planned and unplanned visits.   

 

We support their plans to build on the property.  The plans are modest and considerate of the 

neighbors and neighborhood.  We also appreciate and support their plans to preserve the existing 

home by moving to another homesite. 

 

Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns...regards, the Castillos 

 

Orlando, Spring, Gus (6) & Gemma (2) 

1005 Shelley Ave 

Austin TX 78703 

 

 




